
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

           October 2022 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer  
 
Year 7 LRC BookBuzz Book Gift 
 
In partnership with the Book Trust’s BookBuzz reading initiative, the LRC is delighted to offer your 
child a book gift to celebrate their first term at Ashlyns.  Students will have the opportunity to select 
and order a book during their LRC lessons.  There are 17 exciting books to choose from covering a 
variety of genres and reading levels.   
 
Our aim is to inspire a love of reading for pleasure and for students to discover and explore new 
books and authors.  We therefore hope your child enjoys their book gift and that it encourages them 
to continue their reading journey. 
 
Students will receive their books by early November during LRC lessons. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Ms R Lambert 
LRC Manager 


